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Staff Development Committee 

The Staff Development Committee is pleased to announce that it will be launching an informal mentoring program for new staff  
members. The Connexions program will begin in 2016. It will facilitate one-on-one connections between experienced staff members 
and newly hired employees, and will help new employees acclimate to our campus and community. This program is voluntary for new 
employees and free of charge. In addition, we are planning a spring event, open to all staff members, on the topic of emotional  
intelligence. More information to follow in the coming weeks. Finally, we are in the final stages of revising the Employee Resource  
Document, a valuable tool for new and existing staff members. Be sure to look for an updated document soon on our website.  
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